
Board of Directors
20t9 -2020

; *.'-rran wlclln
I'residenl

Julia l)arton
'l'reasurer

Vice President
Pttblicity-open

Suzanne Zinmerman
Secretary

Maria Ashla
Membership Chair

Fran Wielin
Calendar Editor

Fran Wielin
Backpack F lyer

Maude Landon
Awards

Directors:
Betsy Okamoto
Susan Seamans
DeAnne Preyer
Louise Olfarnes

PALOS VERDES PENINSULA COORDINATING COLINCIL
P.O. Box 2304, Palos Verdes Peninsula, California90274

wwl.v-. palo sverde s. co m/cc

April 28,2020

Anne Destabelle, Director
The Pennyroyal Players
5l Cresta Verde Drive
Rolling Hills Estates, CA90274

Dear Anne,

Congratulations!

Iivery member of the Awards Committee is extremely impressed with The

PennyRoyal Players and the important, as well as generous, contributions

you and your group have made to the Palos Verdes community and even

far beyond fbr more than fourteen years.

On behalf of the Palos Verdes Peninsula Coordinating Council (PVPCC),

it is my honor and pleasure to inform you that your organization has been

selected fbr this year's PVPCC Community Service Award-

We had planned the Awards Ceremony for May 20, 2020, at Palos Verdes

Golf Club with a luncheon preceding the awards ceremony. Because of
Covid-19, we have had to put ever).thing on hold. As soon as it is prudent

to hold the event, I will let you know immediately with the date and time
as well as the location.

I apologize profusely for not getting back to you much sooner, but rve

have had some difficulty making any decisions in the middle of these

most unusual circumstances. If we have a second wave of the virus, it
may be many months befbre we feel comfortable scheduling the event.

I1'you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 310 377-5347.
You are also welcorne to email me, if that works better.

w
Maude Landon
Service Awards Chai


